
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

2 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian  

 
Rotary Club Technology Competition 

at St Aidan’s School, Harrogate 
Tuesday, 7 March 2023 

 

 

Ripon Grammar School has been invited to enter teams in an area-wide Design Technology 
Tournament organised by the Rotary Club of Harrogate to take place at Saint Aidan’s School, 
Harrogate on Tuesday 7 March. I will be taking three teams, each of four people, and your son / 
daughter has been asked to represent the school.  

 

The competition starts at 9:00am when the teams will be issued instructions regarding the challenge 
via a short presentation. The teams will then design, build and demonstrate their solutions and 
produce a brief written report.  
 
Travel will be via the school mini bus and we will leave school at 8:30am. Students will need to bring 
a packed lunch to eat at the venue. At 2:30pm there will be a formal presentation of prizes and we 
will leave St Aidan’s in time for your child to catch their bus home and to leave here at the usual 
time. 

 

Kindly provide permission for your son / daughter to attend the trip via Parent Pay. There is no 
payment required for the trip although I cannot take any student without the required permission.  

 

During the event, if necessary, you may contact me on my mobile 07891164193.  In the meantime, 
please email me at rudlandd@ripongrammar.com if you have any queries.                                       

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr D M Rudland  
Head of Design Technology  
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